POSTCARD NO.4

(Sent to 17 Juebec Women's Institutes)

Macdonald College, Que.

13th November, 1924.

I should be obliged if you would kindly write
and let me know what the obstscles were that prevented

your Institute from finding a student for our winter

course in agriculture. This information without delay

would be received as a favour.

F. C. HARRISON,

Principnal.




